
Starting Thursday 17th February
The program will run every Thursday 4:30pm – 5:30pm – during term time 

Venue: 340 Bell Street Preston (VACCA Office)
Snacks and transport will be provided

If you are interested (or know of anyone who may be interested)  
in taking part in the program, please contact Maddison Chisholm

Email: maddisonc@vacca.org    Phone: 0484 119 642

The Koorie Tiddas Youth Choir is looking for new members and would like to announce the  
opportunity to young girls and women who show interest or talent to take part of the Choir. 

The Koorie Tiddas Youth Choir is run by Monica Weightman and Maddison Chisholm and is an 
opportunity for young girls and women to participate in a fun, positive, fulfilling, and creative  
after-school activity. As well as building self-esteem, identity, confidence and resilience of  
Aboriginal girls and women through connection to Aboriginal culture and community. 

Would you like to:
•	 Learn traditional languages, music skills and perform your own songs
•	 Have guidance and support of Aboriginal musicians and elders
•	 Develop your music skills and knowledge and perform at events 

KOORIE TIDDA’S YOUTH CHOIR 2022 


